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I wish to register my opposition to the proposed move of the above building.
To consider hiding this historic landmark in the village core to allow a grossly oversized development
is obscene.
This house is a wonderful example of the early days of Ancaster and should be both preserved and
highlighted for the pleasure of visitors and residents.
R.H. Baker
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